

The Federal Redistribution 2006 QUEENSLAND

Objection Number 28

Livingstone Shire Council

1 page

File Reference: PHF:mt

10/006/0001

06/021072

Enquiries Telephone: Mr. Peter Franks

(07) 49 399800



70 Anzac Parade PO Box 600 Yeppoon Q 4703 Phone 07 4939 3388 Fax 07 4939 3290

general@livingstone.qld.gov.au www.livingstone.qld.gov.c

All communications to be addressed to the Chief Executive Office

10th July, 2006

Australian Electoral Officer of Queenslang Level 7

Collection House 488 Queen Street

BRISBANE Q 4000

Dear Sir



With regard to the proposed changes to the Federal Electoral Boundaries in Queensland and, in particular, the alterations to the Division of Capricornia and the creation of the new Division of Wright, Livingstone Shire Council would like to voice its support for Fitzroy Shire Council's position.

14 JUL ZOM

REDISTRIBUTION

QUEENSLAND

The splitting of Fitzroy Shire with a portion in each of two (2) Divisions is far from ideal and given the connectivity would support it being in the Division of Capricornia.

We further support the name of the new Division being "Archer" rather than "Wright", for the same reasons as does Fitzroy Shire.

Yours faithfully

MR PETER FRANKS

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

OBJECTION 10-28